
I emphatically oppose HB 3063!! 
 
It is critical parents can work with their doctors to tailor the correct vaccine schedule. I believe we all 
deserve the right to choose. So, I oppose HB3063. 
 
I have had extensive appointments with my doctor studying the genetic history of both sides of our 
families. Fathers & Mothers side. We deserve the right to choose what we believe is the best fit for our 
children. 
 
Please hear our voices. I oppose HB3063! 
 
Thank you for reading!! 
 
Michelle Merritt 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


